
RAC GOLF COMMITTEE

Meeting Minutes – Club Room

April 24, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM,

Members Present, Carolyn Bethea, Carolyn Clark, Dick Green, Joe Law, Dave

Lowe, Marty O’Neill, Molly Walker, MaryAnn Wellander and Ron

Larkin,Director of Golf, Racquet Sports and Hospitality. Ted Roberts was

excused.

1. All current committee members who were present have agreed to

continue to serve in 2023-24.

2. The recent Member-Guest tournament held on April 22nd was

deemed a tremendous success. Kudos to Ron Larkin and his staff for

hosting a great event. From the early morning coffee and muffins to

the mid-round liquid refreshments to Rosa and her staff preparing a

sumptuous lunch, everything was top shelf. All agreed that the time

of year was perfect and plans are already underway for an even

better event next time!

3. The club will be hosting the inaugural Autism Tournament this Friday,

April 28. The cost is $100 pp and the proceeds will benefit Autism of

SCC. Room is still available. Contact Nancy at the clubhouse for more

information.

4. The Freedom Plaza Monday Men’s League aka “The Quick Hitters”

starts play this Monday, May 1st. Registration is between 7:30-7:40

and the fee is $6.

5. We are, still, waiting for a quote from Yamaha. Our golf cart lease will

be expiring soon and we’re looking forward to a new batch of gas

carts.



6. The netting plan for #6 has changed. In its place we’ve installed

fencing and shrubs.

7. The USGA has approved par 3 and executive courses for rating and

handicap purposes.

8. The Freedom Fairways staff will have a second training session in May

on the AED unit which is located in the kitchen at the club.

9. Plans are underway to remove two large trees on #11 and there was

continued discussion regarding replacing the two bridges on the front

nine. Marty agreed to share the committee’s safety concerns with

Angie.

The meeting was adjourned at 11 am

The next meeting is scheduled for Monday, May 29th at 10 am in the 3rd floor

room.

Dave Lowe, Secretary

Mart O’Neill, Chairman


